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All members’ meeting 

Members within the Wollongong area are invited to meet PSA General Secretary Stewart Little and Higher 
Education Representative Council (HERC) Chair and CPSU NSW Assistant Secretary Shelley Odewahn at 
an all members’ meeting  

Find out what is happening in your area and the latest news from across the state, including regional jobs, 
job and funding cuts in TAFE and the financial crisis in the university sector. 

This is a great chance to meet other union members and have a discussion with PSA/CPSU NSW officials 
and representatives. 

When 23 March 2021 
Where City Diggers, Wollongong 
Time 4:30pm  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/

